
  

  

June 4, 2020 

  

  

To Croton Free Library Board of Trustees, 

The Annual Meeting of the Croton Free Library Association, scheduled to be held on the 
21st of April 2020, has been postponed due to the COVID-19 pandemic and guidance by NYS. 
The meeting is postponed indefinitely. Once NYS allows open meetings to resume and at such 
time that the Library Board releases their plan for a phased reopening the Association will 
convene to establish a date for the Annual Meeting.  All board positions will continue to be held 
by the current board members until a vote can be held at the Annual Meeting. 

  

Kate Fabian, 

President Croton Free Library Association 

 


